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Recall of coloured safety eyes – used in products for children under the age of 3. 

 

 
 
 
During quality control checks, we have become aware of an unwanted variation in the production 
of the stems of coloured safety eyes, which means that not all the washers are as tight a fit, as we 
strive for.  This variation can therefore cause the safety eyes to be loose and/or pulled out. 
 
If these safety eyes are used in products for children under the age of 3, they can be a hazard if 
loose. 
 
These safety eyes are used in many different types of products and can therefore still be used in 
products for children over the age of 3 and for adults, e.g. knitting and crochet projects. 
 
 

What must I do? 
If you have used the safety eyes in products for children under the age of 3, as a precaution, 
dispose of the rest and contact the retailer for a refund of the purchase cost of the safety eyes. 
 
 

Which products are affected? 
The following item numbers and colours are included in this recall: 
Item no. Description 
17217 Blue mix 
17312 Green mix 
17313 Pink mix 
 
Black eyes (unicolour) are not included in this recall, as they are made differently. 
 
We apologise for any inconvenience caused. 
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